Selena McKensie
123 Business Rd., Business City, NY 54321 · 555-555-5555 · selena.mckensie@email.com 


April 20, 2022

Xavier Jones
123 Main Street,
Anytown, CA 12345

Dear Xavier,

I am very pleased that you have accepted our offer and are joining our team. Your experience and vision will be a great asset to this group, and I know that the team is looking forward to working with you.

Please let me know if you find that you are available to start sooner than May 1, as we are all anxious to get going on the new project we discussed during your interview.

Brian Jones will be your liaison with the other team leaders and will help get you up to speed on where their projects stand and how they envision integration of the final product. I know he is planning to contact you this week to help make your move to Corgu Inc. as smooth as possible.

If there is anything we can do for you in the meanwhile, please let me know. Welcome aboard! We are all looking forward to seeing you soon.

Best regards,

Signature (hard copy letter)

Selena McKensie
Human Resources Manager

